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Announcement 

PUBLIC INFORMATION MEETING 
HARDIN COUNTY 
Item No. 4-202.00 

 

GLENDALE NORTHEAST BYPASS 
NEW ROADWAY FROM KY 222 @ MUDSPLASH TO KY 1136 

 

TUESDAY, JULY 30, 2024 
6:00 PM to 8:00 PM  

OLD EAST HARDIN  
MIDDLE SCHOOL 

129 College Street 
Glendale, KY 40162 

Online information available at: glendalestudy.com 
 

The Kentucky Transportation Cabinet (KYTC) will host a public meeting at 
East Hardin Middle School to present design alternatives developed to 
improve system connectivity and reduce the forecasted traffic through the 
Glendale Historic District.  

Stop by the open-house meeting in the gymnasium of the Middle School 
any time during 6:00-8:00 PM. No formal presentation will be held, but 
individuals will have the opportunity to review displays, ask questions, and 
discuss the project alternatives with KYTC engineers and staff, as well as 
consultant personnel. 

Citizens preferring a virtual setting can view project information and 
complete a survey by accessing the project website at glendalestudy.com. 
Survey responses will be collected through August 30, 2024. Written 
comments may also be submitted to Kevin Blain, P.E. by email or mail, at 
kevin.blain@ky.gov or PO BOX 309, Elizabethtown, KY 42701. 

The meeting record will be made available for review and copying through 
an Open Records Request. All Open Records Requests must be submitted 
to the KYTC, Office of Legal Services, TCOB, 200 Mero Street, Frankfort, KY 
40622.  

In accordance with 
the Americans with 
Disabilities Act (ADA), 
if anyone has a 
disability and requires 
assistance, please 
notify Kevin Blain no 
later than July 22. 
Please call (270) 766-
5066. 
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